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Hello! 

We held a Learning Council meeting this week to discuss how we can help with  

pupils learning. Here are some great ideas. 

 

 * Learning council want to make sure that all computers are plugged in after they 

have been used. This might be when they get time in the day or after their class 

has used the computers. We discussed how its very frustrating and we loose com-

puter time when they have no battery. 

 

* The idea of a homework club was put forward, This could be for practicing on 

Times Tables Rockstars and spellings as well as helping Owls with their homework. 

This is all very much in the planning stage...Watch this space! 

 

 Mental health awareness is something we all need to think of, the council 

were really enthusiastic about making sure that we keep our minds healthy 

whilst we work hard at school. The Learning council are going to make posters 

to go up around the school to promote healthy minds and tolerance for  

everyone.   

 

* NHS Rainbow day! We will be celebrating this day and the Learning council will 

be telling the whole school what this day is all about with a special collective wor-

ship on Friday 7th July. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our update! 


